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29th September 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Coffee and a Chat! 
 
Following the success of last term’s ‘coffee and a chat’, I’d like to offer this again to parents and 
carers next month.  You are, therefore, invited to meet with me for a coffee, chat and tour of the 
college premises.  I have set aside a Friday morning for this and if you would like to take up this 
offer, then please book your place via this link: 
 

- Friday 13th October 2023 9.15am to 10.15am 
             https://bit.ly/3LFMq2D  
 
As much as I would like to open up the invite to each and every one of you, sadly this would be 
unmanageable and unsafe in terms of numbers.  We are, however, able to offer 25 places which will 
ensure the tour and time spent is beneficial.  More opportunities will follow as the academic year 
progresses.   
 
I very much look forward to seeing you in college soon.     
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal 
 
 

https://bit.ly/3LFMq2D

